
Dear Parents,

School is almost over and we take this time every year to give thanks to our teachers for a fabulous school 
year.  Monday, May 6th through Friday, May 10th is National Teacher Appreciation Week, and SHPP is 
gearing up to spoil our teachers, specials teachers, support staff members, and our principal.

The theme for this year is: We Think the World of YOU!  

We are hoping to have 100% participation; below are some ways every family can contribute.

• Work with your Room Parent(s) to decorate your teacher’s door on Friday, May 3rd from 4:30pm - 
6:30pm or Saturday, May 4th from 8:00am - 12:00pm.  We are also looking for volunteers to decorate 
the supporting staff members’ doors: nurse, art, gym, custodian, etc. Please watch your inbox for more 
information!  Each Room Parent will also receive a “Favorite Things” form filled out by their teacher.  
(A master copy for most staff members will be available at the Welcome Desk beginning Tuesday, April 
9th.)  Should you have any questions about these items, please contact Melissa McKinzie, Room Parent 
Coordinator: 3M@mckinzie.org. 

• Donate sides and/or beverages toward the daily themed lunches for our teachers.  A Sign-Up Genius 
will be coming out soon. The daily themes are as follows:

 
 Monday: Mexico  
 Tuesday: Italy
 Wednesday: France
 Thursday: Middle East 
 Friday: USA
 
• Consider making a cash or check donation.  A donation of $10 per child is suggested. 
*Please submit your form and monetary donation in a sealed envelope no later than Thursday, 
April 18th, 2019.* We will use this money toward the staff lunches. Also, a personalized gift will be 
purchased for each teacher, specials teacher, support staff member, and our principal. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.  

Thank you,

SHPP Hospitality
shpp@ascacademy.org
____________________________________________________________________________

Teacher Appreciation Week Donation
Family Name: ____________________________

Donation Amount: $_______________

Cash: YES / NO  Check #: __________

Please make your check payable to ASCA. In the memo section please list “Teacher Appreciation 
Donation.”  Thank you! 

Teacher Appreciation Week 2019

Deadline: Thursday, April 18, 2019
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